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Britannia Community Primary School     

 4th February - Spring Term  

Important contacts: 

Headteacher  

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

Bursar 

bursar@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

DSL-  (safeguarding issues) 

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

c.nuttall@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

s.connolly@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

katie.isherwood@britannia.lancs.sc

h.uk 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Reception   -   Theo A 

Year 1          -   Evie R 

Year 2          -   Ted B 

Year 3          -   Lilly-Rose R 

Year 4          -   Mia H  

Year 5          -   Jack S 

Year 6          -   Freddie A 

 

GOLD BOOK WINNERS  

Congratulations to our Gold Book Winners for January 2022! 

 

    Reception  - Ellie C-R 

    Year 1  - Amber B 

    Year 2  - Izzy J 

    Year 3  - Phoebe C 

    Year 4  - Chloe D 

    Year 5  - Ruby M 

    Year 6  - Isobel R 
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Well done to Year 5 who were who are attendance winners this week!  

     Reception - 74.5% 

     Year 1  - 89.3% 

     Year 2  - 94% 

     Year 3  - 94.7% 

     Year 4  - 95.6% 

     Year 5  - 95.8% 

     Year 6  - 89.3% 

Whole School attendance figure – 95.9% 

(LCC target attendance is 97%) 

 

 

Dates for The Diary 

7th-9th February  - Reception Bikeability 

7th-13th February   -   Children’s Mental Health Week 

8th February   - Mad Science Assembly 

11th February    -            Children to come to school in colours of the rainbow for a donation. 

14th-21st February  - Half Term Holiday 

22nd February   - School re-opens 

24th February   - Year 2 trip to Adrenaline 

28th February   - Reception Vision Screening 

1st March   - Secondary School Offers 

Reminders 

Children can come to school on Friday 11th February wearing colours of the rainbow to express their 

individuality. Parents are asked to make a voluntary donation towards the creation of our sensory garden 

and nurture space on this day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


